January 15, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood Meeting.  President Ken Nash presiding.

Officers attending:  Vice President – Bob Kamuda; Secretary - Karen Story; Treasurer – Julia Hungerford; Board members - Steve Hager; Teresa Muro

I. Pizza was served at 6:45.

II. The meeting was called to order at 7:10.

III. 13 people attended: 6 HNA board members and 7 neighbors.

IV. We voted on a name for our new park. Eight names were submitted. Each attendee got to vote for two names initially. Then we took the top two names and each attendee got to cast one vote. The winner was Cedar View park (in honor of a large cedar tree visible to the south). Second place went to Cedar Street Park, as the park is on the easement of what used to be called Cedar Street. 

V. Teresa announced that the City will be celebrating its Centennial this year (Feb. through Oct.), and wants each neighborhood association to think about ways they can participate.

VI. Our March meeting will be held on March 30th, a Tuesday, instead of the third Thursday, at City Hall in the Council Chambers. This will be our annual meeting with the City Council (the City Council tries to meet with each neighborhood association once a year). 

VII. Gary Eggleston, Kirkland Police Detective in charge of the Registered Sex Offender Program, told us about the program, and how to protect our children against sexual predators. (See the February issue of the Highlands column in the Courier for more information.)

VIII. The meeting adjourned at 8:30.

